
June Meeting Oahe ABATE Chapter
June 18 , 2016 – Nystrom's Goose Camp

   President Bonnie London called the meeting to order at 2:03 pm by reciting the Pledge of 
Allegiance. There were 10 members present.  
   Treasurer Bill Poppenga gave the Treasurer's Report which included account balances and a 
detailed list of money taken in vs. money spent. Marcia motioned to accept the report. Brandon 
seconded the motion. Motion carried. 
   State Rep Lori Butler reported that STEAM was a great success and well l attended.  If anyone is
interested in stepping into the MRF Rep position, please let Jiggs know. Next month we'll have an 
election for Vice Coordinator.   
   Road Captain Weiner Menning was absent and Brandon reported that the route for the Fun Run 
is set and all stops are aware of our decending upon them! 
   Secretary Marcia Kaup asked if any changes were noted regarding the April minutes. Nothing 
was brought forward for changes. Winston motioned to accept the minutes as submitted. Lori  
seconded. Motion carried. . 
   Interim Membership Secretary Marcia Kaup reported we there are 82 total members. Check the 
date above your name on the Freedom Flyer label for month you need to renew in. If you have 
questions send an email to oaheabate@gmail.com.
   Old Business: 
   Fun Run preparation was discussed. There are still a few things to get done but all is shaping up
nicely. Tickets  are still available for sale. Contact Brad or Brandon if you have an opportunity to 
sell some for 1st prize - 2 passes to the Buffalo Chip for the week of the  35th Anniversary for the 
Buffalo Chip and the 76th Sturgis Rally; 2nd prize – Mystery Box & 3rd prize will be $100.00. One 
ticket for $5.00 and 5 tickets for $20.00. Tickets are also available for a 50/50 Raffle which will 
sell for $1.00 each. Need not be present to win either.
   The beer wagon was used by the Shriner's Club and there are some problems but the problem 
has been found and it will be done in time for the Fun Run. 
New Business: 
Marcia announced she no longer will be the Membership Secretary. Brad will sit down with Marcia 
to see if it is something he would be able to take on. 
Announcements:
  A Poker Run in honor of Dena Culver's grandson Mav will be held on July 9. It will take off from 
Grey Goose Social Club. More info will be posted on http://oaheabate.com  when available. 
   Meet in the Middle Ride with West River ABATE chapters is Sunday, July 17. Meet at DJ's Clark 
Station at 9:00. Kickstands up at 9:30. We'll meet up in Wall at the Cactus Cafe then ride the 
Badlands. 
      With no further business to discuss the next meeting will be on FRIDAY, July 9 at 7:00 pm at 
Nystrom's Goose Camp (Fun Run site) There will be drawings for 50/50 and SOL and a Pot Luck 
after the meeting bring a dish to pass if you want. 
   Marcia motioned for the meeting to adjourn and Winston 2nd the motion. Motion carried and the
meeting adjourned at 3:14pm.  
   Marcia won the 50/50 drawing. Jeff Ice was drawn for SOL and was NOT in attendance so was 
SOL. The amount increases for the next meeting.
 
Marcia Kaup - ABATE Oahe Chapter Secretary 
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